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Dear [ --C-o-d-e- A- - ] 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital Investigation 

Thank-you for your letter dated 30 October, please accept 
my apologises for not replying sooner. 

I would like to reassure you that CHI did seek both the 
medical     and    pharmacological     advice     during     this 
investigation.    As well as the BNF, CHI also considered 
the Trust’s own prescribing guidelines. 

Yours sincerely 

Liz Fradd 
Director of Nursing/Lead Director for Clinical Governance 
Reviews 

C.C Julie Miller, CHI Investigation Manager 
Dr Tony Luxton 
Professor Gary Ford 


